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CROP PRODUCTION – JUNE 1, 2024 

 
UTAH HIGHLIGHTS 

 

Tart cherry production in Utah, based on conditions as of June 1, 2024, is forecast at 40.0 million pounds, up 22 percent from the 

32.7 million pounds produced in 2023, according to the June Cherry Production Inquiry conducted by the Mountain Regional Field 

Office of the National Agricultural Statistics Service, USDA. 

 

UNITED STATES HIGHLIGHTS 
 

United States tart cherry production for 2024 is forecast at 222 million pounds, up 34 percent from 2023, in comparable States. 

 

For a full copy of the Crop Production report, please visit www.nass.usda.gov 

http://www.nass.usda.gov/

